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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: [Your Department Spokesperson, Their Title]
[Their phone number and email (i.e., 000-000-0000)]
[Your Department] to Participate in the 

2012 International Fire/EMS Safety and Health Week

[Your City, State (e.g., Va)], June 2012 – The [your department] will participate in the 2012 International Fire/EMS Safety and Health Week from June 17-23, 2012. Safety and Health Week is an event sponsored by the International Association of Fire Chiefs (IAFC) and the National Volunteer Fire Council (NVFC), and is supported by a network of fire service, health, and safety organizations. 

This annual event aims to improve firefighter safety and health to give all a better chance of survival during emergencies and in the long-term. Fire departments across the world will take time during the week to focus on the messages and resources that will help achieve that goal.

“We are looking forward to participating in Safety and Health Week,” said [your department spokesperson/chief]. [Please add a quote personalizing this to your department. Discuss why you chose to participate in Safety and Health Week this year and in previous years]. 
The theme for Safety and Health Week this year is “Rules You Can Live By.” The effort captures the importance of responders taking care of themselves both on and off the emergency incident scene. Fire and EMS personnel will be utilizing the tools and resources of two nationally acclaimed programs: the IAFC Safety, Health and Survival Section’s Rules of Engagement and the NVFC’s Heart-Healthy Firefighter Program.
[Community name] depends on [your department] to provide critical, life-saving services and be ready to respond to all types of emergencies and disasters. The department is made up of [number of firefighters and EMS personnel] that protect [number of people] over an area of [size of community]. With heart attack the leading cause of on-duty firefighter fatalities, around 81,000 firefighters injured each year, and a number of safety and health concerns facing first responders every day, it is especially important that each responder is prepared in every way when the call comes in.
Safety and Health Week provides a time for all department members to focus on the safety and health measures they need to take both on and off duty to make sure they stay strong and ready to serve the community at a moment’s notice.  The event brings together the entire fire service community to help prevent line-of-duty deaths and injuries.
[Include a quote about what your department is doing to prevent line-of-duty deaths and injuries.]
[Your department] asks for community awareness and support during International Fire/EMS Safety and Health Week and in its safety and health initiatives throughout the year. For more information, please contact [your department, spokesperson, title].
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